
 Grace Irwin Award 2020 
 Ousseynou  Diallo  du  Toronto  French  School,  gagnant  de  la  bourse  Grace  Irwin,  a  soumis  son 
 rapport et sa reconnaissance pour avoir reçu la bourse. Son message se trouve ci-dessous: 

 “  I  thank  the  committee  for  granting  me  the  Grace  Irwin  Award.  It  has  allowed  me  to 
 acquire  resources  to  enrich  the  activities  of  our  classical  club  and  to  make  our  subject 
 more  attractive.  I  bought  books  and  comics  on  Greek  and  Roman  history  and  mythology. 
 These books are intended for a fairly young audience. 

 I  made  the  purchased  books  available  to  the  students.  Within  the  framework  of  the  club, 
 they  can  borrow  the  books  and  make  flashcards.  They  can  also  use  them  to  prepare 
 competitions  like  Medusa.  This  year,  because  of  the  pandemic,  the  club  is  online,  so  I  have 
 to  quarantine  the  books,  before  or  after  a  loan.  Even  in  these  rather  special 
 circumstances,  students  are  happy  to  have  new  resources  at  their  disposal  and  to  be  able 
 to use them. 

 I am happy to offer you pictures of the books, as well as the complete list of titles. 

 Again, thank you on behalf of my students of the TFS Classics club, 

 Ousseynou Diallo 

 Latin teacher, Toronto French School” 


